
From: Mary Layton
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Buffalo River and the Hog Farm
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 1:52:14 PM

I am writing to voice my concern about the new regulation 5 operating permit which
the ADEQ is likely to grant to the C & H hog farm.  I am an Arkansas resident.  I
regularly hike the trails on the Buffalo and kayak the river in the summertime.   I
request that the new operating permit NOT be granted.  The very least you can do is
monitor this hog operation closely.   
 
Mary Layton
Trial Court Assistant
Judge Doug Schrantz
Benton County Circuit Court, Division VI
202 East Central Avenue
Bentonville, AR 72712
Phone No. 479-464-6114
Fax No. 479-464-6116
Mary.layton@bentoncountyar.gov
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